
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
  

Installation of Automatic Number Plate Recognition (ANPR) System at 
Suva Local Wharf – Muaiwalu II 

 

Fiji Ports Corporation Pte Limited (Fiji Ports or FPCL) wishes to advise all stakeholders 
and members of the public that, in line with efforts to enhance the safety and security of 
port users, an Automatic Number Plate Recognition (ANPR) System is being installed 
at the Suva Local Wharf – Muaiwalu II (formerly known as Narain Jetty). 

This system is being implemented to better manage and regulate vehicle access within 
the operational port area, ensuring minimal congestion and improved control of 
vehicular movements. 

Effective from the implementation date, entry fees for vehicles accessing the 
operational area will be as follows: 

Time  Cost  

0 – 15 minutes  FREE  

15 – 30 minutes  $2.00  

30 – 45 minutes  $5.00  

45 – 60 minutes  $10.00  

Over 60 minutes  $10 + $2 per additional hour or part thereof 

  

FPCL reminds all users that the wharf operational area is strictly for loading and 
unloading purposes only and not for vehicle parking. 

Vehicles left unattended for more than 24 hours will be subject to penalties or towing 
at the owner’s expense. 

We thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we implement these measures 
to improve the safety and efficiency of port operations.  
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